
 

Anna Maria Elementary PTO 
4700 Gulf Drive 

Holmes Beach, FL 34217 
941.708.5525 

SPONSORSHIP  
Anna Maria Elementary PTO 

2022 Hawaiian Golf Outing & Family Social 

  
The Anna Maria Elementary (AME) Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is holding their annual spring 

fundraiser on Saturday, May 21. This year we are having a Hawaiian themed golf tournament and 

family social at Terra Ceia Bay Golf & Tennis Club in Palmetto. We have an online silent auction which 

will include student-led classroom art projects, themed baskets, and many other fabulous 

opportunities (theme park tickets, professional sporting event tickets). We also have in-person raffle 

items and raffle baskets.  

Your support enables the PTO to use proceeds towards: 

• Class Equipment and Materials 

• Computers 

• Workstations 

• Field Trips 

• Teacher Stipends 

• Playground Equipment 

Our local businesses and the community are one of the main reasons why our little school 

by the bay is so successful. 

The PTO is looking for sponsors and donations for our golf tournament: 

• Sponsorships  

• Items for raffle table 

• Items for silent auction 

• Items for gift bag goodies 

• Gift bags 

• Grab n’ Go breakfast 

              SPONSORSHIP & DONATION FORM 
 

 We would like to donate and support AME’s PTO 2022 Hawaiian Golf Outing and Family Social 

Business/Individual Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________        City: _____________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________   Contact Name: ___________________________ 

Contact Email: _________________________________________ 

We would like to donate/sponsor: _______________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

This donation is tax deductible.  AME PTO is a nonprofit 501(c)3. Tax ID#59-2447411. 

Please return this form(s) to amepto@gmail.com or drop at the AME school front office or text to number below.  

     Questions: Contact Kari Kennedy – 813.409.1336 / amepto.org                                                            

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

mailto:amepto@gmail.com


Anna Maria Elementary PTO 
4700 Gulf Drive 

Holmes Beach, FL 34217 
941.708.5525 

Anna Maria Elementary PTO 
2021 Annual Fall Festival  

SPONSORSHIP CHOICE 
 

              SPONSORSHIP & DONATION OPPORTUNITIES 
 

 

     Co-Sponsorship is available and welcomed 

 

Please complete the sponsorship and donation form on the previous page. Be sure to indicate which opportunity you are interested in. 

                             We are also in need of volunteers for the event. If you’d like to help, please contact Kari Kennedy.

 

    Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 
   
Clubhouse Sponsor - $700 

• Table top recognition 

• Banner 

• Recognition on social 
media 

• Sign outside 
Clubhouse 

• Six (6) lunch tickets 

 
 
  Poolside Sponsor - $700 

• Table top recognition 

• Banner 

• Recognition on social 
media 

• Sign in pool area 
• Six (6) lunch tickets 

 
 
Big Island Sponsor - $500 

• Recognition on social 
media 

• Logo on banner 
• Sign on tee and green 

• Golf foursome for 
tournament 

 
 
 
Beverage Cart Sponsor - $500 

• Recognition on 
beverage cart 

• Logo on banner 
• Recognition on social 

media 

• Golf foursome for 
tournament 

 
  
Maui-Wowie Sponsor - $400 

• Sign on tee 

• Recognition on social 
media 

• Golf foursome for 
tournament 

       
         Tee Sponsor - $200 

• Sign on tee 

• Recognition on social 
media 

 
      Green Sponsor - $150 • Sign on green 

• Recognition on social 
media 

 
Grab N’ Go Breakfast Sponsor - $300 

• Includes donuts, danish, 
muffins & fruit 

• Table top recognition 
  
 
      Raffle baskets - $75 - $300 

• We will choose a theme, 
shop and assemble 
basket 

• Donation should be 
between $75 - $300 

• Basket recognition 
 
          
         Raffle baskets - donation 

• You provide an 
assembled raffle basket 
valued at a minimum of 
$75 

• All items must be new 

• Basket recognition 
 
 
 
    Items for raffle basket - donation 

• Donations can include 
anything appropriate to 
incorporate into a raffle 
bag – gifts cards, jewelry, 
books, beach items, 
beauty items, fishing 
items, etc. 

• All items must be new 

• Item recognition 
      
       Gift bags for golfers - $200 

• We will order 130 gift 
bags to fill with goodies 

• Bag recognition 
    
     
   Items for gift bags - $200 - $500 

• We will order item to 
include in the golfer’s gift 
bag 

• Donation should be 
between $200 - $500 

• Bag recognition 
      
 
     Items for gift bags - donation 

• You provide 130 count of 
a single item appropriate 
for a golfer’s gift bag. 

• Business promotional 
items welcomed 
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4700 Gulf Drive 
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Anna Maria Elementary PTO 

2021 Annual Fall Festival  

SPONSORSHIP FORM 
 

                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         


